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Funded by	DePaul University
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14:30	Claudia	Cassatella,	introduction

14:	40	Kelly	Tzoumis,	Brownfield
revitalization,	a	US	perspective

15:10	discussion,	and	break

15:30	F.	AjmoneMarsan	(UniTO)	
Urban	soils:	an	overview	of	a	city	
under	transformation

15:45	F.	Larcher (UniTO)	From	parks
to	plant factories:	a	critical inventory
for	brownfields	redevelopment

16:00	M.	Bottero (PoliTO)	Strategic	
Environmental Assessment:	case	studies
in	the	Turin area

16:15	O.	Caldarice (PoliTO),	The	Urban	
Re-Cycling	of	Brownfields.	An	Italian
Perspective

16:	30	R.	Ingaramo (PoliTO),	Rust Remix

17:00	discussion

Thanks to	the	DePaul Global	Learning	
Experience	(GLE)	Program,
Students	from	DePaul and	from	
PoliTOwill interact via	the	DePaul	
didactical	platform	for	eLearning,	
focusing	of	brownfield	regeneration	
and	sustainable	land	use	planning.
The	Seminar is	the	occasion	for	
expanding	the	exchange,	involving	
researchers	engaged	on	 the	issue,	
and	so	comparing	US	and	EU	
processes	of	Brownfield	regeneration	
from	a	variety	of	disciplinary	
perspectives.

Prof.	Tzoumis,	past- Fulbright at
Politecnico,	now Professor	DePaul
University,	will illustrate	her applied
experiences in	environmental policies
in	US.	Starting from	her background	
in	US	Department of	energy,	,	US	
Senate,	and	national labs,	coming to	
the	general	issue of	brownfields
policy	in	USA,	and	to	case	studies of	
Chicago	brownfields.	Her current
activity also focuses on	
environmental assessment,	executive	
orders,	nuclear waste,	congressional
hearings.


